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NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS,

*

955-65 CHESTERBROOK BLVD.

WAYNE, PA 19087-5691

(215) 640 4 000

NUCLEAR SERVICES DEPAIGMENT
December 17,-1992

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

License Nos. DPR-44
DPR-56

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Technical Specification Change Request 92-01, Including
Hardened Wetwell Valves in Isolation Valve Tables

Dear Sir:

Phi.' adelphia Electric Company (PECo) hereby requests _ that
Technical Specification Change Request (TSCR) Number 92-01, submitted by
letter dated October 5, 1992, be withdrawn. This TSCR was submitted to
include the newly installed hardened vent valve in the list of-primary
containment isolation valves. Following this submittal,-the design of
the modification- was revised such that the valve is classified as a
sealed closed barrier. Since sealed closed barriers are not required to
be listed on the table which was the subject of the subject TSCR, the
modification revision has obviated the need for_the requested' change.

Sincerely yours,

,X
George J. Beck
Manager-Licensing

cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
J. J. Lyash, USNRC-Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS
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